
January 24, 2019 

 

 

February 8 - ​Early Dismissal - 1:30 pm 
 
Per School Board Policy,​ please know that two-way communication devices, which include 
smartwatches​ (e.g. Apple watches, Fitbits, etc.) are not allowed during school hours because 
of the potential to disrupt the educational setting.  If a student has a ​smartwatch​, they will need 
to keep those devices turned off and in their locker just as they would a cellphone.  
 

Attention all Junior Parents! - ​Due to school being cancelled on the 23rd, 
the 1st planning meeting for Post Prom has been rescheduled to Monday, 
January 28th at 6:00pm in the Laconia IMC.   
 
ATTENTION ALL LACONIA STUDENTS - TOMORROW IS THE LAST DAY TO ENROLL IN 
THIS 6 MONTH INSURANCE COVERAGE. ​If you do not currently have insurance coverage on 
your school issued Chromebook, Worth Ave Group is offering a 6 month insurance policy with 
coverage beginning on January 15, 2019 and ending on July 15, 2019. The enrollment portal 
will be open on January 15, 2019 with the deadline to enroll being January 25, 2019.  See 
attached flyer for more information.  
 
Youth Apprenticeship Parent Meeting - ​There will be an informational meeting on 
Wednesday, January 30th, at 6:00 PM in the Laconia Auditorium for parents that have a student 
interested in Youth Apprenticeship for the ’19 – ’20 school year. Next year's juniors and seniors 



can attend as well, but it is not necessary. During the meeting, Lisa McArthur of Envision 
Greater Fond du Lac will be here to explain what the program is, how it works and answer any 
questions. 
 
ATTENTION SENIOR PARENTS - ​Would you like to make your senior's yearbook more 
memorable? This is your chance to take advantage of an opportunity to make a lasting memory 
in your senior's yearbook.  A senior ad can be a reminder of how much you care or a good luck 
note for the future. Space for senior ads is limited; it is sold on a first come, first serve basis. 
Due to deadline constraints, all ads must be received by February 15, 2019.  For more 
information see attached letter. 
 
FLYWAY CONFERENCE INSTRUMENTAL SOLO & ENSEMBLE AT LACONIA HIGH 
SCHOOL ON SATURDAY MARCH 2ND, 8AM-4PM -  
Middle School and High School Instrumental Solo & Ensemble is Saturday March 2nd from 
8am-4pm at Laconia High School! We are looking for some community volunteers to help the 
day run smoothly. There are many positions available that need to be filled to make the day a 
success. You can help out the whole day, half day, or whatever works for you! We currently 
need help with some positions in the morning and many in the afternoon. 
If you would like to help at solo & ensemble please fill out the attached google form. Parents of 
band members who have already filled out the form do not need to fill it out again.Solo & 
Ensemble is hosted on an 8 year rotating cycle at schools in the Flyway Conference. Over the 
course of the day upwards of 500 student performers and many more parents, grandparents, 
family, and friends come to watch. It is a great day to highlight the great community that makes 
up the RBSD! You may also follow this link to fill out the google form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnFUu3iRpz8zTASq9GNtlpLQorBBtVKIj8rM_4k-V
NLOviIA/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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